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 1. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor B Mosterman 

 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor L Bigham, Cabinet Member for Adult 

Services 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 

 
"In light of the serious neglect uncovered at Ash House, what concrete steps is 
the Council taking to ensure that all vulnerable residents in commissioned care 
settings across the city are safe and receiving the quality of care they need? 
Specifically, how will the Council strengthen oversight of care providers, 
improve staff training and accountability, ensure families and residents feel 
heard when concerns are raised, and address the long-term future of facilities 
like Ash House that have been rated as ‘Requires Improvement’?" 
 

 

 2. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor J Blundell 

 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor Hetherton, Cabinet Member for City 

Services 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 

 
Can the Cabinet Member for City Services please explain why the Stage 1 
Road Safety Audit (RSA) produced by Waterman Aspen carried out on the 
proposed cycle facilities along Clifford Bridge Road, Coventry, was not available 
for consideration by her at the cabinet meeting for City Services on 9th 
December 2024 or subsequently for members at the Scrutiny meeting on 21st 
January 2025 following the call in of her decision to proceed with Section 7 of 
the Binley Cycle Way?” 
 

 


